From: Thomas, Donna [BPU

To: Thomas, Donna [BPU

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. Q024020126
Date: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 12:07:45 PM
Dear NJ Board Secretary,

I would like to comment on the effects of CC already felt here in Bloomfield. At the base of my street, there is
already significant flooding in one offshoot street. We get it, too, but their flooding will have those neighbors
moving very soon.

Likewise, the orange color from the Canadian wildfires indicated an effect on my own health for months. Adding to
that pollution is the simple extreme heat during the summers now. It affects the mold growth outside. Yet mold that
grows outside also grows INSIDE, as well. It has contributed to laying me on the couch for weeks at a time really
ill from mold growth.

Please build and enforce Renewable energy sources on a massive scale at this point!

With Many Thanks,
Sincerely,

Susan C. Mullins

110 Mountain Avenue
Bloomfield, NJ 07003
973-338-5850
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